[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]


18th September, 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

The First Holy Communion celebration will be held next June at St Leonard’s Church in New Silksworth. 
At this stage, we are looking for numbers of children who wish to make their First Holy Communion: the children must Catholic and be in Years 4, 5 or 6. Once numbers are gathered, we will provide more information about the programme of preparation for the sacrament and the details of the day. 

If your child would like to make their First Holy Communion but is not baptised, then this can be included in the Sacrament preparations and Fr. Marc will complete baptisms at Easter.
Please complete the slip below and return by Wednesday 25th September, 2025, so that arrangements can be completed. If you have any further questions, please contact the school office.

Kind regards,
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Mrs Dionne Dunn

Head Teacher

​​​​​​​​​​​________________________________________________________________________________
My child (name)_____________________________________ will be making their First Holy Communion this year.

I understand that they will attend preparations in school, (dates to be confirmed).
My child (name) is/is not* already baptised.
Signed (parent/carer) 
_______________________________ 
Name (parent/carer) 
​​​​_______________________________

*Delete as appropriate

